Jennifer Blackman

From: Noelle Hiam <noellehiam@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 4:23 PM

To: BCPUD

Subject: Tacherra

Hello bpud,

I am writing to express my strong support for the Tacherra Ranch Emergency RV Trailer Park Project. The Latinx
community in Bolinas has long been marginalized and neglected, and this project presents a crucial opportunity for our
town to stand up for the underrepresented and underserved.

The families currently residing at the Tacherra Ranch are not strangers to us; they are our neighbors, friends, our
children's classmates, and the hardworking individuals who provide essential services such as serving, house cleaning,
landscaping, and more. We rely on their contributions more than we realize, and it is only fair that they have access to
safer, cleaner, and improved living conditions.

It is important to note that the current water usage has not caused any problems thus far, and it should not be a
deciding factor in this conversation. Our water resources should be shared by the entire community, regardless of
homeownership or socioeconomic status. | am aware that water usage at the ranch will be capped to accommodate the
needs of the 60+ individuals it has been serving for many years.

As a community, we have a responsibility to serve all members, and this project is an opportunity for us to fulfill that
obligation. The Tacherra Ranch Emergency RV Trailer Park Project is an integral part of our community, and [ urge you to
approve it without hesitation.

Thank you for your attention and consideration.

Sincerely,
Noelle Hiam
Bolinas resident




